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6th September 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As a large primary school, we all have a responsibility to respect our local community and the 
residents of Garlinge. 
 
Unfortunately, we are frequently being contacted by local residents who are experiencing problems 
as a result of inconsiderate parking which is often of a dangerous manner.  We have also had 
numerous reports from residents who regularly have cars parked across their driveways causing 
them to be late leaving home and more concerningly on some occasions missing medical 
appointments. As you will appreciate this is extremely frustrating, particularly if someone has 
waited a long time for an appointment. 
 
Whilst we appreciate that parents and carers need to be able to park around the school in order to 
drop off and collect their children, please bear in mind the residents who live locally as they should 
not be inconvenienced due to this kind of parking.  
 
We appreciate the efforts that the majority of our families make to keep everyone safe and would 
request that we all bear this in mind on our journeys to and from school.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr S Cope & Mrs A Northrop 
Heads of School 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


